Town of

Clarendon

January 26, 2022

Clarendon Select Board
PO Box 30

Clarendon, VT

05759

RE: 2022 Reapportionment (Redistricting) — Rutland County Region

To whom it may concern:

The Clarendon Select Board has recently discussed the implications that the proposed
redistricting may have on our town. There is concern that this type of change could diminish
local control, something Clarendon strives to uphold. The Select Board is not in favor of being
reapportioned to a 1-member district, and wishes to remain a 2-member district. The Board came
to this agreement unanimously.

Please keep us abreast to any changes on this matter.

Sincerely,

Clarendon Select Board

AT feapd

Michael Klopchin, Chair




